

Privacy and Proxy Service Provider Accreditation Program

Implementation Review Team

Amy Bivins

IRT Meeting
20 June 2017



Agenda

- ⦿ ICANN59 IRT/PSWG session information
- ⦿ Discussion: IRT feedback on PSWG proposal
- ⦿ Status update: RDDS labeling and data escrow
- ⦿ Timeline check
- ⦿ Next steps

ICANN59 Session Information

- ⦿ IRT will meet with PSWG on Tuesday, 27 June, 1215-1300 UTC (1415-1500 local time), in Committee Room 1
- ⦿ 10 IRT members may attend (some have potential conflicts)
- ⦿ Remote participation capability has been requested
- ⦿ Jennifer Gore will act as staff facilitator
- ⦿ 2 IRT members have offered to act as spokespersons for IRT feedback (Roger Carney, Eric Rokobauer)

PSWG Proposal: IRT Discussion Points

- ⦿ Draft v1 discussion document distributed to IRT last week
- ⦿ Will discuss today and finalize for distribution to PSWG
- ⦿ Most significant areas of IRT feedback (as of last week's meeting) relate to:
 - Scope of information that can be requested using this process;
 - The proposed 24-hour review period;
 - Request priority levels; and
 - Customer notifications of LEA inquiries.

Status Update: RDDS Labeling

- ⦿ Two leading proposals for implementation of RDDS labeling recommendation:
 - Require Provider name, Provider ICANN ID, and URL for ICANN PP page in Registrant Name and/or Registrant Org field (or limit this to Registrant Org field)
 - Require Provider name, Provider ICANN ID, in Registrant Name and/or Registrant Org field (or limit this to Registrant Org field)
- ⦿ Some feedback suggests we should simply require label in Registrant Org field to simplify
- ⦿ **Will distribute poll today—please answer no later than EOD Thursday**

Status Update: Data Escrow

- ⦿ IRT confirmed that data escrow should be required for all PP providers
- ⦿ Data escrow industry standards have been updated since RAA was drafted and ideally this new contract would include the most up-to-date standard
- ⦿ **Question:** How should this be addressed in light of IRT feedback that Registrar Affiliates should be able to satisfy escrow requirement via Registrar's deposits?
- ⦿ **Will distribute poll today—please answer no later than EOD Thursday**

Timeline Check

- ⦿ 27 June—IRT/PSWG meeting
- ⦿ 4 July—no IRT meeting (U.S. holiday)
- ⦿ Mid-July-mid-August: PPAA review/discussion, incorporation of remaining work on:
 - Third-party providers,
 - Labeling,
 - LEA framework, and
 - AOB
- ⦿ Mid-August-mid-Sept: IRT review of all materials, preparation for public comment
- ⦿ Target date for public comment opening—late Sept (could shift depending on time needed for PPAA review)

Next Steps

- ⦿ Any final comments on PSWG discussion document requested by **EOD tomorrow**
- ⦿ IRT/PSWG session next week at ICANN59
- ⦿ Watch inbox for labeling/escrow poll
- ⦿ No IRT meeting 4 July
- ⦿ Draft v1 PPAA (or a portion thereof) will be distributed as soon as it is available (hopefully well before 11 July IRT call)

Engage with ICANN – Thank You and Questions



One World, One Internet

Visit us at icann.org



[@icann](https://twitter.com/icann)



facebook.com/icannorg



youtube.com/icannnews



flickr.com/icann



linkedin/company/icann



slideshare/icannpresentations



soundcloud/icann